
 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  

We were very excited to receive these new backpacks, bumbags and whistles from our 
Home and School.  
They have already been used for medical supplies on our recent Rugby/Netball Fun Day 
trip.  
 

Thank you Home and School and thank you school community for supporting our Home 
and School fundraisers. 
 

Home and School Committee Meeting 
The next Home and School meeting is on Wednesday 8 June in the school staffroom.  
All welcome, they would love to see you there. 

 

 

Newsletter 26 May 2022 

A Big welcome to Cole who has joined us at David Street School.  Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle Thursday 2 June 
• Order forms will go home with every child on Wednesday afternoon 
before Sausage Sizzle day. 
• One order form per child please. 
• Children hand in their order and money (in a named envelope) to their 
classroom teacher on the morning of the sausage sizzle. 
• This is lunchtime only so children will need to bring morning tea and 
Brain Break food as normal. 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and School Holiday 

programme at David Street School. 
 

 

Care For Kids will be Open on Teacher Only Day Friday 3 June   
 

Cost: 

 Full Day (over 5hrs) 7:15 – 5:30 $40  

Half Day (5hrs or less) $30 
 
 

Please contact Pia 0273 691263 or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 
 

Please book early as there are Limited Spaces Available 

Reminder: Teacher Only Day next week, Friday 3 June  
The school will be closed on this day, however, the Care for Kids programme will be running for those who require it (limited numbers). 

Bookings are required. Please contact Pia if you are requiring care on Teacher Only Day. Ph or txt 0273 691 263 

Limited spaces so get in quick. 
 

Home and School 

Student Update Forms 
Student Profile Update forms have gone home with your children this 
week. Please update where necessary. Forms are all to be returned to 
school by next Wednesday 1 June  ... and must be SIGNED by you on the 
back page. 
 

If there are no changes to the information we have on file, please still 
sign and return the form to the office so we know you have reviewed 
the information. 

DSS Cross Country – Tuesday 31 May 
Postponement day due to weather is the following 
Tuesday 7 June 
 
• CHILDREN will be competing in our annual cross 

country next week.  
• Please ensure children wear appropriate clothes for 

running. 
• Start time is scheduled for 1.40pm 

• We are asking that all children bring a change of 
clothes. The ground can be muddy this time of year. 

Order of Events: 
Children will be running in age groups - Boys then Girls in 
the following order: 
Year 2's 
Year 0/1's 
9 year olds 
10/11 year olds 
7 year olds (from Year 3) 
8 year olds 
 

Parents and whānau are welcome to come along. We 
would love to see you there. 
 

Please note: We cannot give you exact times of the races, 
if you wish to view a race then it is better to arrive early as 
time frames can vary. 
 

Important Notice 
If you are taking your child home before 3pm after Cross 
Country, we ask that you wait until children are back in 
their classrooms and sign them out with the classroom 
teacher.  Each classroom teacher will have a sign out sheet 
you will need to sign. 

mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Tuesday 31 May 
DSS Cross Country  

 

Thursday 2 June 
Home and School Sausage Sizzle 

 

Friday 3 June 
Teacher Only Day  

School closed to students 
 

Monday 6 June 
Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

School Closed 
 

Tuesday 7 June 
Cross Country Postponement Day 

 

Wednesday 8 June 
Home and School meeting 

7pm in the school staffroom.  
 

Wednesday 15 June 
 
 
 
 

Jumping June Jump Off 
All funds raised go to the Heart 

Foundation 
 

Friday 17 June 
Basketball Fun Day 

 

Friday 24 June 
              Matariki Public Holiday 

 
Wednesday 29 June 

                            Mud Run 
 

Thursday 7 July 
Home and School Pizza Day 

 
Friday 8 July 

Last Day of Term 2 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lockerbie Park Middle School Trip 
 

This term, Room Ten is focussing on 'Kaitiakitanga - 
Guardianship'.  
This week, we went to Lockerbie Park to explore what 
plants and animals we could see and hear.  
We found out that there were a lot of weeds and not 
many native trees. We have decided that we would 
now love to make some traps to see if pests are 
keeping the animals away and some hīnaki to see if 
there are eels. 
 

A huge thank you to all parents and staff who joined us on this trip! 

Rugby Netball Fun Day 
This was on Tuesday at Campbell Park Rugby 
and Netball grounds. The weather was kind to 
us and the children had an amazing day. 
 
Thank you to our parents who offered support 
with managing and refereeing teams,  we 
really appreciate it. 

Wanted - Small Planting Pots 
Our senior school Gardening Group are wanting to plant some seedlings and cuttings and are in need of small 
 pots to grow them in.  If you have any small approx. 10cm  x 10cm pots we would love to have them.  
They can be dropped at the school office or send them to the senior school hub kitchen. Thank you 


